Welcome to Windmill Hill Academy

Dear Parent or Carer,

As Head of School it is my pleasant duty to welcome you to our school community through this, our handbook. We hope that the information provided will give you some idea of the many opportunities we offer to all the children in our care, and provide you with general information about the routine running of our school.

We all believe that this is an important stage in your child's life. Their experiences at our school will lay the foundation of all their future learning and we strive to give every child the best start possible in their school careers.

This, of course, is dependent on many factors and one of the most important is the relationship and partnership between home and school. I hope we will work closely together throughout your child's time with us and that you will always feel welcome in school. There are many ways in which you can become involved in the life of the school and I hope you will take the opportunity to become part of our school community.

We make every effort to keep parents informed of all relevant areas of school life affecting their child, through texts, website, newsletters, circulars, meetings, workshops, 'Tea and Chat' and parental consultation evenings. Please do not hesitate to contact us if you have any queries or concerns. Your child's teacher or I will always be happy to talk with you at a mutually convenient time.

I very much look forward to a happy and supportive relationship with you over the coming years.

Best wishes,

Head of School